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Greetings, Tena Koutou, Kia Orana, Talofa Lava,Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Malo e Lelei, Hola,
Namaste, Ni Hao, Xin Chao.

Dear Parents/Caregivers Term 4 - Week 8

YEAR 6 PRIZEGIVING
What a pleasure it was to watch our year 6 students graduate at the prize-giving
assembly this morning. Congratulations to all Year 6 students that graduated today.
Big applause to all students that received Recognition Awards for their commitment
and duty in serving their special roles at Leabank School. We appreciate your hard
work and great service. We also acknowledge all the nominees named for the 2022
Leabank overall awards category. We are especially proud to announce the
successful Winners of the 2022 Leabank Overall Awards as follows;

Effort Brings Success Girl Award Maromako Rauf

Effort Brings Success Boy Award Ronak Sharma

Outstanding Contributions Girl Award Evol Mapu

Outstanding Contributions Boy Award Nimish Naicker

Highest Achievement Girl Award Shavaun Apineru

Highest Achievement Boy Award Moses Youssef

Leabank Excellence in Attitude Deziyah Manarangi-Thompson

Congratulations on your success and achievements. You all should be very proud of
yourselves. We wish all Year 6 departing students the best of luck and even more
success in the future. Thank you Parents and families for attending our assembly and
supporting all the Year 6 students. Today was a monumental day full of great
milestones and memories.



1:00PM FINISH ON THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL
The last day of school is Thursday 15th December. School will be finishing early
at 1:00pm on this day. Please arrange to have your child/ren collected from
school at this time or arrange for after-school care services.

SCHOOL FINISHING AT 1:00PM
THURSDAY 15th DECEMBER 2022

END-OF- YEAR REPORTS AND CLASSES FOR NEXT YEAR
Your child's End of Year Report has been sent home with them
today. You will also receive with the report a slip advising what
class and Teacher your child will be in next year. Make sure you
keep an eye out for this form so you know what room your child
will be going to next year.

ENROLMENT FORMS FOR STARTERS NEXT YEAR
If you have a child starting school next year and still need to enrol them, please
come to the school office to collect an enrolment form. You have the option of
completing the forms at school or taking it home, completing it and returning the
forms to us.

Please ensure you bring a copy of your child’s birth certificate or passport, proof
of address, and plunket book or updated immunisation records. Children born
overseas must have a valid visa document.

TERM 4 UPCOMING EVENTS
Thursday 15th December - End of School for 2022 @ 1:00pm
Sunday 25th December - Christmas Day
Monday 26th December - Boxing Day
Sunday 1st January - New Years

Yours sincerely

R W Maddren
Principal
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